Guidelines for attending Talks in the Lesser Hall, Cowbridge

By way of reassurance, we will be spacing the chairs so that you should not be in immediate contact with your neighbours, although households or bubbles can sit together.

We will be ventilating the Hall as far as we can and providing sanitising gel at the
entrance, in the hope that everyone will use it.

While the use of masks is optional, we would encourage everyone to wear one.

You should only attend if:

· You have no Covid-19 symptoms
· You have had both inoculations
· You try and keep at least a metre apart where possible

